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FROM: Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement (D'Haeseleer) 

RE: 

Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services (Bay6) 

Office of the General Counsel (B. Keating) t%-- 
Docket No. 020724-TI - Investigation and determination of appropriate method for 
refunding overcharges assessed on intrastate calls made using one plus service provided 
by Optical Telephone Corporation. 

s- 

On November 26,2002, the Commission issued Proposed Agency Action (PAA) Order No. 
PSC-02- 1 653-PAA-TI in Docket No. 020724-TI approving Optical Telephone Corporation's 
proposal for refbnd of overcharges assessed on intrastate calls made using one plus service. Optical 
Telephone Corporation completed the refunds to its Florida customers that could be located on 
December 30,2002. On April 8,2003, it submitted its refund report with a check for $1,691.69, the 
amount that was determined to be unrefundable. I have reviewed Optical Telephone Corporation's 
final report. It meets the f Rule 25-4.1 14, Florida Administrative Code, Refunds. 
Therefore, this docket 
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